
DAVID L. PERRY

May 14, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

It was so good to see you again and join
with you in expressing our support for
Vice President Mondale.

As always, your efforts and support are
crucial to the success of the ocratic ef rt.

Ver t uly yours,

D vi . P
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